
 

 

 

Dear Year 4, 

We hope you had an enjoyable Easter Weekend and maybe even had some 

delicious chocolate, or worked hard baking some Easter treats! If you did 

anything exciting over the last couple of weeks, please feel free to share this on 

the school Facebook page! 

You might have noticed we have updated the school website with many more 

resources for home learning, under “summer term 1”. We would have been 

starting our fantastic humanities topic of the Romans this week. We have asked 

you to try out a research topic (links on the website) about the Roman army. 

For those bookworms among you, Mr Edwards suggests “Run Wild” by Gill Lewis. 

Run Wild is about Izzy and her friends, who find an abandoned factory complex 

where they can practise their skateboarding. What they discovered there would 

surprise them and take them on a journey to ”Rewild Britain”. if you like animals 

and how we can help them thrive, this is a book for you!  

If you search ” Run Wild resources Barrington Stoke” you can find some 

fascinating questions and activities to do linked to the story. 

We are updating our Mathletics and Times Tables Rockstars every week so 

please keep going with those!  We would have been continuing decimals in maths, 

please refer to the White Rose home learning for year 4, which has lessons on 

decimals and questions for you to practise writing and comparing decimals. 

We are all missing you lots, stay safe and we’re sure we will see you again soon!  

From Mr Edwards, Mr Cook and Mr Farooqi. 

 

 


